Subject: [gbird] Full GBIRd Teleconference

From: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconservation.org>

Date: 7/13/2017 10:47 PM

To: "gbird@lists.ncsu.edu" <gbird@lists.ncsu.edu>

Hi All,

We have not had a full meeting in a few months. Summer/Winter holiday's are coming up for many. Lets conduct a catch-up session as we get to the major work of planning for our annual meeting and ensuring critical tasks are addressed within the various program focus areas.

Here is a link for the doodle poll. Please fill out and I will get it on the calendar.

https://doodle.com/poll/n9wt954hhddspbdt

Warm Regards, Royden

J. Royden Saah Project Manager Island Conservation www.islandconservation.org

skype: roydensaah

mobile (in Australia): +61 459 610 332

1 of 1 9/11/2017 12:20 PM